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This report details the recommendations made to Cabinet at the meeting of the Scrutiny Budget and Performance Panel on 14 September 2020.

Period 1 (April-June) Quarterly Performance Monitoring Report

Recommendations:

1. the Panel thanks the Leader and Interim Chief Executive for their detailed report and answering the Panel’s questions.
2. the Panel looks forward to receiving a copy of the Benefits Realisation Plan once complete.
3. the Panel welcomes the strategic review of council assets and the reassurance that the resources and skills are now in place. 
4. the Panel requests that the evaluation of ‘Active Streets’ and any details of any further roll-out be provided to members.
5. information on progress with the Leyland Loop be provided to members of the Panel.
6. the Panel commends the council’s approach to supporting residents during the pandemic and the reassurance that the Council will continue to support residents. 

